
817 Herring  Cove Rd.
Halifax, N. S. B3R 1Z1

October 2010
Dear Friends,

Thank you for laboring together with us, as we seek souls here in Halifax.  We want to 
be about our Masterʼs business, Who came to seek the lost; and He is mighty to save.

We have made October a month of thanksgiving here in our church, and also as we 
have visited the nursing homes one by one.  Some of these older folk seem to have a 
real interest in the Word.  We would have them make sure of Heaven, before their 
minds fail.

We are thankful for each one that gives, and each one who prays.

My twin brother has now moved to Nova Scotia.  He and three others made the hour-
long drive to be in a morning service.  Please pray for Haroldʼs salvation.

We are pleased that a lady physician has come for several services.  Sometimes, she is 
on call.  Her brother-in-law has come with her a couple of times.

Two years ago, we had a steeple repaired, this year we had work done at the back.  I 
took a platform away, and had a carpenter replace some of the wood and shingles just 
under the door on the second floor.  I have replaced the platform and railing, and have 
just replaced the wood on the shed roof.  Being at the back, my work is hidden from 
general view.  The lumber store is just ten minutes on foot, so I am able to carry  the 
materials.

Thank you for sending prayer requests, we share them with others.  We pray for as 
many churches and missionaries we know on a regular basis.

May the Lord wonderfully bless you all.

In Christ,

Gerald and Laura Mosher


